
FROM THE BOARDROOM: May 2019 

1. FINANCE  
The net loss for May 2019 was $18,618. Year to date net surplus is $488,842. At this 
stage we are $69,098 ahead of budget and $86,806 better than last year.  
 

2. WETLANDS PROJECT 
The Wetlands Project has been held up with rain. There will be weekly newsletter 
updates throughout the project. Members will be advised of other course tee times on 
offer via the kiosk and on the Members ‘Website portal.  
 

3. PRO SHOP TENDER  
Applications closed on the 28th June. There were 5 tenders submitted. The Board will 
shortlist the applications and then conduct interviews. The successful tender will be 
announced in early August.  
 

4. LIFE MEMBERSHIP  
The Board received a nomination for Judy Hore. The Board agreed that the nomination 
met the standards of the Life Membership guidelines and that the nomination will be 
presented at the next AGM.  
 

5. BUDGET  
The 2019/20 budget was presented and passed.  
 
 
Stephen Twigg          President  
 
 
Disclaimer Note: This document is not intended to be a minute of the relevant Board meeting but is intended 
to provide members with a summary of the significant decisions made or issues discussed by the Board at 
its most recent meeting. Certain matters may be commercially sensitive, subject to privacy considerations or 
otherwise confidential and will not be included in this summary document. 


